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Archbishop Khajag Barsamian, Primate 

The Reverend Father Mampre Kouzouian 
Holy Trinity Armenian Church 
145 Brattle St. 
Cambridge, MA 02138-2296 

Dear Father Mampre: 

July 28, 1994 

I would like to use this opportunity to congratulate you on the occasion of the wedding 
of your son Deacon Alex. I heard that the wedding ceremony was beautiful with the participation 
of many of our clergy as well as in the presence of many family friends. 

Indeed you have good reason to be proud of your son. I pray that he with his wife may 
have a happy and long life and be a good Christian and exemplary family. 

Coming to the main issue of this letter, it was brought to my attention that a letter dated 
July 19, 1994 was addressed by Nancy D. Kasarjian, the Executive Director of your parish, to 
Mr. Guy Pontillo, the Chief Financial Officer of the Diocese. 

The letter mentions that your Parish Council has made a motion concerning the 
assessment for the Diocesan Youth Ministry. The Diocesan Council would like to hear from you 
officially as the president of your Parish Council about any decision taken by your Parish 
Council which might prompt an action by the Diocesan Council. 

I hope to hear from you in the near future. 

FHN/as 

With prayers, 

FR-~.v~~~ 
Father Haigazoun Najarian 
Vicar General 
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